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Dechet No, 99901117/88-01

October 20, 1989

Mr. W. L, Strickland, President

NSSS, Incorporated
S000 Highway BOE
Jackson, Mississippi

Dear Mr, Stricklend:

Thank you for your letter of September 27, 1989, in response to our letter

doted August 10, 1968,

concerns reised in our Notice of Nonconformance. We will review the implenentation

We have reviewed your reply end find 1t responsive to the

of your corrective actions during & future inspection to determine that fyll

complisnce has bees achieved and will be naintained,
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Sincerely,

Original signed by E. William Brach

E. William Brach, Chief

Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection &nd
Safeguards

0ffice of huclear Reactor Regulztion
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